
To:  Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management  Industrial Business Unit 
 
Subject: SPF_HXR Package material changing 
 
Document Number: LFPCN_PG0149 
 
Date: 16th Nov 2022 
 
With regards to the above reference, Littelfuse would like to inform you that we had implemented packaging material 
(Outer carton box) change to SPF Series fuses with PCB mount termination (0SPFxxx.HXR).  
 
This packaging change is to avoid transit damages. There is no change to fit, form or function of the actual product. 
Due to the time sensitivity in the issue, we had already started implementing this in the production line.  
 
Implementation date was on 17th Oct 2022. 
 
 
Existing Packaging Proposed Packaging Reason for Change 

 

 

To avoid transit damages 

100pcs per box loosely packed
100pcs per box packed in two card-board 

trays with 50pcs per tray
 



 
 
 
Listed below are the part numbers affected by this change, 
 

0SPF001.HXR

0SPF002.HXR

0SPF003.HXR

0SPF03.5HXR

0SPF004.HXR

0SPF005.HXR

0SPF006.HXR

0SPF008.HXR

0SPF010.HXR

0SPF012.HXR

0SPF015.HXR

0SPF020.HXR

0SPF025.HXR

0SPF030.HXR

 
I will appreciate if you could also send this e-mail to anyone else whom I could have un-intentionally missed out.  
Thank you for your continued business. If you have any questions, or need additional information please contact our 
Littelfuse representative. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sakthidharan Krishnamoorthy 
Product Manager 
Industrial Business Unit 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
Office: +1 773-628-1000 
Techline: +1 800-TEC-FUSE 
www.littelfuse.com/electrical  
 
 
 

 
 


